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Dear Families, 

 

For information only: Positive Case at Burton Borough School.  4 Staff and 14 students to 

self-isolate 

 

I am writing to inform you that we have just found out a support staff member at Burton 

Borough School has been tested positive for COVID-19.   

 

The support staff member who was tested positive has not been in school for a week and it is 

believed that they contracted COVID-19 through a family member.  There are 4 staff and 14 

students who will need to self-isolate and we have already been in contact them.  The 

support staff member has been advised that they must self-isolate for 10 days, in line with 

national guidance. 

 

Telford and Wrekin’s Health Protection Hub will be carrying out contact tracing to inform any 

members of the wider community who may have been in contact with the family, should 

they need to self-isolate. 

 

From everybody at Burton Borough School, we wish the support staff member who has been 

tested positive and their family members a speedy recovery. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Krissi Carter 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


